
 
 

GRADUATIONS & HONORS 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 22nd   

 

PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 
 

     Our preschool will have their gradua-
tion at 8:45 a.m. They have a special 
program planned so mark your calen-
dars for this event.  

 
KINDERGARTEN GRADUATION 

 

     The kindergarten class will be having 
a special graduation at 9:45 a.m. in the 
church sanctuary. Please make plans to 
attend.  
 

 

HONORS CHAPEL &  
6th GRADE GRADUATION 

 
 

11:00 a.m.: Honors Chapel  and 6th 
grade graduation 
 

A graduation luncheon for the 6th grade 
class will follow in the room above the 
cafeteria. More details to come.  
 

 
 

ALL OF THE ABOVE EVENTS 
WILL TAKE PLACE IN THE 

CHURCH SANCTUARY 
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TEACHER APPRECIATION 
WEEK  

 MAY 6
th

 - 10
th 

 

 

     Please remember to show your 
child’s teacher during this special 
week how much you appreciate 
him or her.  We all know that a 
teacher’s job is not an eight-to-
four o’clock position.  It is evident 
that our teachers are not here for 
a paycheck but to invest love and 
Godly leadership into 
each child. 

ENROLL NOW FOR  
2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

     Enrollment packets are available in the school  

office and online. Please help us with the enrollment 

process by returning your paperwork by May 15th.  

      
     It is very important that we have a commitment 

from you about enrollment for next year so that we 

know how many students will be returning.   Re-

minder, it is now open enrollment so you do not 

want to lose your spot.   
 

       Please call, email, or stop 

by the office and let us know 

if your child will not be at-

tending FSCS for the 2023-24 

school year. 

FIRST SOUTHERN CHRISTIAN SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

 MAY 2024                            VOL. 43  NO. 11  

Phone: 624-9797              website: firstsouthernchristianschool.com                          Email: FSCS4Jesus@aol.com 



 

COMPASSION INTERNA-

TIONAL 

 MISSIONS PROJECT 
 

     We sponsor Carlos (15) from 

Bolivia and Jeki (14) from Indone-

sia.  We have been learning about 

them in Chapel and are excited to 

be helping them.  We ask that each 

child please bring 50 cents every 

Wednesday.  Many of them have 

been forgetting so please help your 

child remember. If you are able to 

give more to help offset the sum-

mer, it would be appreciated.  If 

you forget to send the money with 

your child on Wednesday, you can 

send it another day. 
 

     Please add the boys to your 

daily prayer list, and make them a 

part of your family as well.   
 

 THANK YOU! 

 

Southern  Pines Camp 
 

    FSBC will be having children’s camp on Mt. Lemmon for  

students who have completed 1
th
- 6

th
 grade on July 8 - 10.  

Registration forms will be available soon.  Call (520) 623-5858 

for more information. 

     SPRING  

PROGRAM   

 

   Our Spring program is on 

Friday, May 3rd at 7:00 p.m.  

The children need to be in 

their classroom by 6:30 p.m.  

All students are required to 

attend as part of the school 

function and part of their 

music grade.  We have a spe-

cial message to share with 

everyone so invite family and 

friends to attend. The chil-

dren need to wear jeans and 

the purple school shirt.  

ACCOUNTS 

All account balances need to be paid 

in full by May 15th. 

Thank you! 


